
2022 - 2023 Features 

Simplified Pricing Structure – Many items will be priced at more than 50% off retail  

Monthly Saturday Saints’ Closet - Look for us on Saturday at the maintenance shed October-April 

 Streamlined Payout Structure – See the new structure below 

Payout Structure for Consigned Items 

Pay outs for items will be 30% of the sale price upfront for all “very good condition” consignment-

designated items. Items deemed unsellable will be donated. One check will be issued for each 

consignment family in February for the previous year's consigned items. Items donated (not consigned) 

return 100% of proceeds to the Parents’ Association to support its programming and initiatives.   

First Saints' Closet Sale of the Year 

The first Saints’ Closet sale of the 2022 - 2023 school year will take place on Saturday, August 13 (9 
a.m. to 6 p.m.), Sunday, August 14 (10 a.m. to 4 p.m.) and Monday, August 15 (10 a.m.-2 p.m.) in the 

Conway Convocation Center (799 Faulconer Drive). Donations and consignments are being 

accepted in the gray bin at the Grades 5 - 8 Entrance through August 5. To consign: please note 

your name, address, and  “CONSIGN” on the plastic, knotted bag. To donate: just drop off at any 

location. Please include this form with drop offs. Washed items are appreciated!  

Volunteering 

There are many volunteer opportunities available, including working a shift at a sale and processing 

donations. Please contact Steph DeNicola at stephdenicola@yahoo.com to volunteer.   

Questions? 

Please contact Stephanie DeNicola at stephdenicola@yahoo.com. 




